
Please vote NO on HB 8.   
 
Forced outing is harmful to LGBTQ+ children and adults.   
 
The continued targeting of transgender Ohioans is ridiculous.  Please start working on legislation that will 
make a difference to all Ohioans rather than make supporters more money. 
 
Margaret Kennedy 

 


